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     Lisgar Lion Families! 
        February 2023 
  Please note the following and consider subscribing to our website for additional events and dates. 
 
Save the Date! 
Each year, Ontario schools celebrate Education Week during the first week of May.  It is an opportunity for 
students, teachers and families to celebrate teaching excellence and student achievement.  This year, Lisgar 
will be hosting an Open House Thursday, May 4th from 4:30-7:00pm.  Come catch a bite from the food truck, 
browse the Book Fair and tour our classrooms which will be in full celebration of student success!  More 
details to come! 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
Registration opens on-line for kindergarten registration on Monday, February 6, 2023.  Children born in 2019 
are eligible to enroll for JK starting in September.  Students that are currently in JK do not need to re-register 
for SK. 
 
Extra Clothes 
With the winter weather finally here, you may want to consider putting extra socks, mitts, etc. in your child’s 
backpack.  These items tend to get wet during outdoor time, and we want to ensure students are comfortable 
while in class. 
 
School Council 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday, February 23rd at 6pm in the library.  Please consider attending to 
find out what’s happening here at Lisgar.  We are a busy and productive council! 
 
Lost and Found 
It is incredible how many items are added to ‘lost and found’ daily!  If you are able to add your child’s name to 
garments, we will always do our best to make sure that items found are returned. 
 
Newsletter 
Monthly newsletters and calendars will be posted on the website.  If you subscribe to the website, you will 
receive alerts regarding new posts.  www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar  Click the ‘subscribe’ box, and add an email 
that you would like the posts to be sent to. 
 
Lisgar Pantry 
Thank you for the wonderful support to start up our student pantry!  This pantry is used to support our 
students who have either forgotten their lunch, or perhaps need a little extra boost to get them through the 
day without feeling hungry.  Our wish list includes: fruit cups, plain cheerios, snack sized bags for Cheerios, any 
pre-packaged/nut free snacks, and plastic spoons.  If you would like to donate something, please have your 
child drop it off to Mrs. Wallace in the office.  We thank you so much for your support with this initiative! 

 


